
Project Update: February 2020 
 
So far, the project is going well. Data analysis task is underway, and the project 
objective analysis have already been completed right now finalising the last 
objective. In addition to that I had an amazing Rufford conference that was held in 
Zanzibar Tanzania from 21st to 22nd February 2020. I had a chance to offer oral 
presentation and share the project progress with my fellow conference participants, 
exchange ideas/thoughts regarding the project. Here are some recent photos during 
the conference. 
 

 
 



 
Receiving certificate of participation during Rufford Small Grants Conference from 
Rufford Small Grant Director. 
 

 


